
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                   Public Service Announcements (PSA
 
 
 
 
Hockey Manitoba is encouraging leagues, associations and community clubs to ensure the foll
PSAs are announced at all games during our #ThankTheStripes weekend! Simply print this off for your 
timekeepers/announcers. 
 
PSA #1 
 
There are currently over 1,600 on-ice 
fair and played within the rules. It's time to THANK THE STRIPES! Let's hear it for our officials! (ONCE 
PER GAME) 

 
PSA #2  
 
Hockey Manitoba would like to remind everyone to support our on
all of us to ensure a positive and respectful environment within our game. Be sure to THANK THE 
STRIPES this weekend! (ONCE PER GAME)
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Hockey Manitoba is encouraging leagues, associations and community clubs to ensure the foll
PSAs are announced at all games during our #ThankTheStripes weekend! Simply print this off for your 

ice officials in Manitoba committed to ensuring our game is safe, 
fair and played within the rules. It's time to THANK THE STRIPES! Let's hear it for our officials! (ONCE 

Hockey Manitoba would like to remind everyone to support our on-ice officials this season. It's up to 
all of us to ensure a positive and respectful environment within our game. Be sure to THANK THE 
STRIPES this weekend! (ONCE PER GAME) 

Hockey Manitoba is encouraging leagues, associations and community clubs to ensure the following 
PSAs are announced at all games during our #ThankTheStripes weekend! Simply print this off for your 

officials in Manitoba committed to ensuring our game is safe, 
fair and played within the rules. It's time to THANK THE STRIPES! Let's hear it for our officials! (ONCE 

icials this season. It's up to 
all of us to ensure a positive and respectful environment within our game. Be sure to THANK THE 


